As of March 1, 2022 the following changes have been made to the COVID-19
restrictions:

e Any remaining school requirements removed (example: cohorting)

e Youth screening activities for entertainment and sport activities removed.

o Capacity on all large venues and entertainment venues lifted.

e Restrictions lifted on interactive activities, table limits, liquor sales and closing
times for bars, restaurants and other food serving businesses.

e Indoor and outdoor social gathering limits lifted, including for all wedding and
funeral events.

e Mandatory work-from-home requirements lifted.

e Provincial mask mandate lifted except:

o on municipal and intra-provincial public transit for Albertans 13 or older
o at AHS- operated and contracted facilities, and all continuing care settings

The Town Administration Building is open.

All Town departments remain operational and they are available to assist
residents using alternate measures. Plexiglass barriers, enhanced cleaning and
hand sanitizing stations will still remain in place at Town buildings.

Frequently washing or disinfecting your hands, getting vaccinated and staying
home when you're sick will continue to be important to protect our community
and limit the spread of COVID-19.

Contact Information:

Phone: 780-895-2010
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